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Enrollment:         Re-enrolled 

 Current Enrollment YTD Drop-Out MISC YTD Stats 

Kinder 0 1  

1
st
 3 1  

2
nd

 0 1  

3
rd

 4 1  

4
th

 1 2  

5
th

 6 1  

6
th

 3 2  

7
th

 10 0  

8
th

               12 2   

9
th

 7 3  

10
th

               18 5  

11
th

               10 7  

12
th

               27 13 6 –    

Bowers, Kyle 

Frazier, Leightreona 

Hofenbredl, Allison 

Mcguffey, Warren 

Paredez, Skylar 

Tayloe, David 

 

Total Current Enrollment at Sheridan AllPrep Academy:  101 
   

Sheridan AllPrep Academy enrollment still steady—with some last minute additions that are not 

included in the above count of 101. 
 

A field trip on March 29
th

 consisted of taking students to the rainiest place in Oregon on the 

rainiest day!  Even with the rain, however, students enjoyed learning about the history of Oregon 

forests and related occupations. 
 

Oaks testing will be administered over the next two weeks, April 16
th

 through 27
th

. 

 

A grant application for Career and Technical Education Revitalization was submitted with 

partnerships throughout the district, Willamina, and Oregon City Service Learning Academy. 

 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy Board is still looking for a new director for the 2012-2013 school 

year. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Lori Bogen, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy   


